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To whom it may concern, I am opposing the
 Minor variance to the zoning by-law to permit an accessory structure (Garden Arbour) within
the front yard at 920 Keewatin Pl.

I live in the neighborhood and I have seen the structure. I can not describe what it even is. It
definitely is not an Arbour. There is clearly a by law against structures in front yards for a
reason and the wood wall is an eye sore. I have seen many other beautiful Arbours in the
neighborhood but this is not one of them.

Odette Lehman 
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